
 

 

  

 

 

On May 26, 2017 Bates County Sheriff’s Office was involved in a 
pursuit.  The subject is identified as Jason Gillis (DOB 4/19/1985) from 

Adrian, MO, fled on foot from Deputies.  Gillis is wanted on several 

outstanding warrants for receiving stolen property and failure to 

appear on traffic charges.  The total bonds for these warrants are 

$11000.00.  Gillis will be facing additional charges for today’s pursuit.   

 
There was one female in the vehicle that Gillis was driving that was 

arrested and placed on a 24 hour investigative hold.   
 

If you have any information on the whereabouts of Mr. Gillis we 
strongly urge you to contact the Bates County Sheriff’s Office.   
 

 

 

 

 

Bates County Sheriff’s Office 
Chad Anderson, Sheriff  

6 West Ft. Scott Street 
Butler, Mo 64730 

                              Phone 660-679-3232                                                      Fax 660-679-4147 
 


